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Planning and Monitoring Sub-Committee 
 
Minute extract from meeting held on 17 May 2005 
 
 
Risk Management 
 
That the Committee: 

 
(1) Notes that it is proposed that a systematic and comprehensive risk management policy 

should be brought together by the officers and that a draft policy will be reported to a 
future meeting of this Subcommittee. 

 
(2) Requests that, pending development of the full risk management policy, officers 

continue to report as appropriate against the components contained in the Treasury 
Management Policy and other specific policies. 

 
Noted 
 
That it is anticipated that officers will report back on recommendation (1) in the 
second quarter of the next financial year. 

 




